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^E 'Mr. F. Kevin Reilly,"
'

'DLA/DNSC-0
1745 Jefferson Davis Highway.

Suite 100, Crystal Square #4
Arlington,. VA 22204

Dear Mr. Reilly:
-

I am writing in response to your recent, undated, letter providing the Defense
Logistics Agency's (DLA's) responses to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
staff's January 25, 1995, comments on your proposed groundwater assessment
workplan. NRC staff has reviewed your revisions, and the additional
information provided in your letter, and has concluded the groundwater
assessment, if conducted in accordance with the revised workplan, should
provide the NRC staff with an adequate basis to determine whether the
groundwater at Curtis Bay facility has been impacted by past DLA activities.
Therefore, your groundwater assessment workplan, dated June (no day) 1994, as
augmented by the hydrogeologic data, dated December 9,1994, and the
additional information and revisions in your recent undated letter, is
approved. However, additional work may be needed beyond that described in the
workplan, as amended, based on the information, disclosed in the groundwater
assessment.- Please note that you may be inspected during the completion of
the remediation of the Curtis Bay site and the procedures discussed in the
revised workplan may be used to determine whether you are in compliance with
the workplan and NRC's regulations.

Development of this letter has been coordinated with the Maryland Department
of the Environment. If you have any questions, please contact me at
(301) 415-6749.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by]

Dominick A. Orlando, Project Manager
Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
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!Dear Mr. Reilly:
,

,

I am writing in response to your recent, undated, letter providing e Defense.
'

Logistics Agency's (DLA's) responses to the U.S. Nuclear Reg'ula y Commission
staff's January 25, 1995, comments on your proposed groundwat assessment
workplan. NRC staff has reviewed your revisions, and the ditional
information provided in your letter, and have concluded e groundwater
assessment, if conducted in accordance with the revis workplan, should
provide the NRC staff with an adequate basis to dete,rmine whether the
groundwater at Curtis Bay facility has been impacte'd by past DLA activities.
Therefore, your groundwater assessment workplan/ dated June (no day) 1994, as ;

augmented by the hydrogeologic data, dated Dec6mber 9, 1994, and the
additional information and revisions in you Vrecent undated letter, is
approved and you may commence remedial activities as described in the plan.
However, NRC retains the authority to require revisions to the workplan, or

,

any procedures or plans developed to support the workplan, if NRC determines
that these procedures or plans may not be protective of the public health and
safety. Please note that you may be inspected during the completion of the
remediation of the Curtis Bay site and the procedures discussed in the revised
workplan may be used to determine whether you are in compliance with the
workplan and NRC's regulations. .

/
Development of this letter has been coordinated with the Maryland Department
of the Environment. If'you have any questions, please contact me at
(301) 415-6749.

Sincerely,
,

Dominick A. Orlando, Project Manager
Low Level Waste and Decommissioning

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management.
Office of Nuclear Material Safet'y1
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